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REVISED GUIDELINES FOR STUDENTS ATTENDING & DISPERSAL, WEARING OF SCHOOL I.D.’s and SCHOOL TIMING 

Dear Valued Parents, 

This is to inform you that the school id applying the revised procedures for the parents while dropping off and 

picking up their children to and from the school. 

These revised steps are being applied to provide proper security and safety of students inside and outside of the 

school in view of the increased traffic on both sides of the school particularly at the start and end of the school which 

is a potential source of great concern for the safety of the children. 

This is also as per directives of the Abu Dhabi Police and ADEK to streamline these areas to provide the utmost 

security and safety to children. 

In order to avoid overcrowding and traffic congestions and smooth and safe entry and exit of the students having 

their own transport, the entrance and exit of the students from Grade 1 – 12 are as follows: 

 AGate 7 and AGate 8 (Wadi Side) 

Note: 

 Parents or designated Guardians can accompany their children only up to the entry gates and will not be 

allowed to enter inside the school. 

 At let off time, parents and designated guardians will be required to enter the school premises (only up to 

the designated area). 

 All students’ entry gates will be closed sharply at 7:30 in the morning and will open at 1:40 in the afternoon 

for let off time and will be manned and monitored by our security / school staff to strictly follow the above 

guidelines. 

 Late comers will have to go through the main reception gate only (A1 and A5) 

We would also like to get your attention in the matter of students wearing school I.D.’s. The school policy requires 

ALL students to use their I.D.’s at all times while they are in the school premises. 

We sincerely hope that you understand the importance and seriousness of these guidelines, which are being done to 

have utmost safety of your children which is one of our greatest responsibilities. 

Please bear with us in any inconvenience and kindly cooperate with us to achieve this objective which is the benefit 

of your own children.  

Thank you. 

AJB Administration 

 


